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Dear families,  
 
On Wednesday 13th December, we will be holding our School Christmas Fair. This will run from 3.15pm-4.45pm, 

culminating in a Christmas laser spectacular ran by the company Laserfire, which will begin at 4.30. Stalls will 

include a Christmas raffle, tombola, hot food and drinks, guess the weight of the Christmas cake, splat the sprout 

and many more. We will also have our beautiful choir leading Christmas songs. This event will take place on the 

school field (weather permitting) so wrap up warm. 

In order to run some of the stalls, we do need to ask for some donations. We are aware of the financial pressures 

on families at this time of year, so all donations are of course voluntary, and we are grateful for any received. We 

ask for all donations to come into school on Tuesday 12th December. 

KS1 – Bring a bottle for the tombola  

KS2 – Bring a gift for the raffle. We ask the children bring a gift that matches their house colour e.g. if they are a 

red roman, they donate a red gift and so on. 

We will also be running a ‘Take home a Teddy’ stall. If you have any good quality, unwanted cuddly toys please 

also send them into school on Tuesday 12th December to be used on this stall. 

Lastly, we will also be running our traditional ‘White Bag’ stall. All children will bring home a white bag on Friday 

8th December. We ask that your child decorates the bag, and you pop a small gift inside (sweets, notepad, pens, 

small toy etc). Can this also be returned to school on Tuesday 12th December. 

If you wish to have a stall to sell gifts, then we will also be selling pitches for £15. Contact Mrs Cheshire at 

hannah.cheshire@chiltonprimary.co.uk if you wish to rent a pitch. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Cheshire 

Deputy Head 
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